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June 15,2010 

Ms. Jennifer Cox 
City of McKinney 
221 N. Tennessee Street 
McKinney, Texas 75069 

Subject: 2010-026H Request by Eric Ciskowski, for approval of a Certificate of Appropriateness 
Application to Install Wood Replacement Windows at 402 Parker Street. 

Dear Ms. Cox: 

On behalf of Eric Ciskowski, I would like to submit an appeal to the recent denial of the Historic 
Preservation Advisory Board. I would like to appeal this decision before the City Council at the first 
available City Council meeting. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Wilson , AlA LEED AP 

cc: Eric Ciskowski 
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